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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

LRTA RFP# 2021-01 – Professional Auditing Services 

RFP Issued: February 8, 2021 
Due Date: March 15, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. 
Notice Date: March 16, 2021 
Contact:  Henry Criss, Director of Finance and Administration 
Email:   hcriss@palmettobreezetransit.com  
Telephone:  (843) 757-5784 

NOTICE TO ALL 

The Lowcountry Regional Transportation Authority (LRTA) DBA Palmetto Breeze has completed its 
evaluation in response to Request for Proposals (RFP) Number 2021-01 “Professional Auditing Services” 
issued February 8, 2021. To select the proposer, an evaluation team reviewed the proposals based on the 
criteria stated in the RFP. We announce our intent to award the contract to Mauldin & Jenkins, LLC. of 
Savannah, Georgia on March 29, 2021. 

This Notice does not constitute the formation of a contract between LRTA and the apparent successful 
proposer. The successful proposer shall not acquire any legal or equitable rights to the contract services 
until contract containing terms and conditions acceptable to LRTA are executed. If the apparent successful 
proposer fails to negotiate and execute contract with LRTA, the agency may revoke the award and grant 
the contract to the next most qualified proposer or withdraw the RFP. LRTA further reserves the right to 
cancel this Notice of Intent to Award at any time prior to the execution of a written contract. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Henry Criss, MPA 
Director of Finance and Administration 
Lowcountry Regional Transportation Authority 

 


